
CROSS FLOW 
September 2022 

 

 

 

Bendigo Car Club Inc 

Motor Sport Complex 
Bagshot-Whirrakee Rd  Bagshot North, VIC 3551 

Club Rooms 
868 Calder Highway Maiden Gully, Vic 3551 

Postal Address 
PO Box 361, Bendigo Central, Vic 3552 

Phone: 0427 511 158 

 

www.bendigocarclub.com.au 
 

http://facebook.com/#!/pages/Bendigo-Car-Club/141168312653687 

  

The purposes of the Bendigo Car Club are to provide competitive motor sport and social motoring options 

to individuals and families from Bendigo and surrounds in a safe, helpful and friendly environment 

 

Presidents Report  
 

And on rolls another month of the Bendigo Car Club. Since our last newsletter we’ve had our AGM and executive 
elections, below is the 2022/2023 BCC committee and executive, there has only been a couple of minor changes 
from last year, welcoming to the committee this year is David Mogyorossy, meaning we now have a full 12 on the 
committee. 
 
Last month we also celebrated our 2021/2022 club champions with more than 60 members and their families 
present. 
 
Looking forward we have a busy couple of months coming up again, 

• 3rd September, Day/Night Autocross 

• 10th & 11th September, Bagshot working bee 

• 2nd October Round 4 BCC club Championship at Bagshot (TBC) 

• 15th & 16th October Innes Motors Mt Tarrengower Historic Hill Climb. 
More information of these events etc. are listed below. 
 
Those that have been coming to general meeting will know we have been in the planning process of renovating the 
toilets at the Maiden Gully Clubrooms, plans have now been finalised and it is hoped that this will get underway in 
the coming weeks, during this process we will still have bathroom facilities available. 
 
Just to finish off, this weekends autocross there are a few of our regular officials who will not be there, so you 
maybe asked to help out during the day, if you please help where you can, as they say may hands make light work. 

 
Yours in Motorsport 

Craig Button 
 

http://www.bendigocarclub.com.au/
http://facebook.com/#!/pages/Bendigo-Car-Club/141168312653687


 
In the News:  -  

➢ Beware of a non compliant Safety Harness being sold online. If you are unsure if a safety item is 

compliant, you should seek advice from Motorsport Australia by emailing them 

at:technical@motorsport.org.au 

 

For further information on any of the above check out Motorsport Australia’s web site.  

Events:  

• BCC Twilight Autocross and Motorkhana 
3rd September and is Round 4 of our Car Club Championship. Supplementary Regulations have 

been emailed. Entries will open on the publication of these  

Regulations and close at 1:00pm 3rd September 2022. 

 

• Bagshot Working Bee 

Saturday 10th & Sunday 11th September form 9:00am both days. 

This will be our big working bee of the year, with major track working being done with by a local 

contractor. 

Jobs we have planned are: 

• Relaying of the Armco on the front straight 

• Re-stacking of tyres around drains and obstackles around the rally sprint track. 

• Cleaning out the machinery shed 

• Clearing trees from fences 

This are some of the items planned, but there are many more.  

❖ Innes Motors Mt Tarrengower Hill Climb 2022 
Sat, 15 Oct 8:00 am - Sun, 16 Oct 5:00 pm 

Mt Tarrengower, 28 Mt Tarrengower Rd Maldon 

Sunday the 16th of October sees the running of the Innes Motors Mt Tarrengower 

Historic Hill Climb. Once again this event is proudly supported by Innes Motors 

Bendigo. An event for historic cars and bikes which starts with practice on Saturday 

the 15th and concludes with the main event on the Sunday. Spectators are welcome 

on both days and there will be a small entry fee. The event will be held on the Mount 

Tarrengower, Lookout road, approximately one kilometre… 

 

On a lighter note:  

Why do chicken coops have only two doors? 

If they had four, they would be chicken sedans 

My daughter said I could never make a car out of spaghetti. 

You should have seen the look on her face when I drove pasta 

The Irish have solved their own  fuel problems.  
They imported 50 million tonnes of sand from the Arabs and they're going to drill for 
their own oil... 



 

 

Don’t forget to check out our Facebook Page or website: 
www.bendigocarclub.com.au, there are some great action shots – are you one 
of them? 

Vicroads Club Permit Scheme (club plates). 

         The Bendigo Car Club is still able to issue and renew Vicroads CPS, the club does some rules for 
members who have their vehicles on this scheme, they are:- 

• Attend at least 2 meetings during the year. 

• Participate in at least 2 activities of the club eg, compete or official at any of our calendared events. 

• Attend a club meeting to have your permit renewed, unless prior arranged. 
Please keep this in mind. 

Classifieds 

Got a club car or parts to sell? Send us an e-mail via the website contact page. 

Membership Information 
 
Financial Membership of the Bendigo Car Club Inc allows you to obtain a Motorsports Australia 
competition license and compete in our club events plus many other events.  
The membership year is from the 1st July to the 30th June the following year.  
 
Membership fees are;  
Full Membership $90  
Junior Membership $40  
A family Membership is also available, which consists of one full membership plus $30 for 
each extra family member  
 

Renewal forms can be found on our website: 

www.bendigocarclub.com.au 

 

Member address updating 
If you move house or change email address could you please let us know so we can keep you 
informed and up to date. 
 
 

• Postal address updates can be done by contacting Jacqui Caroll on 0413 488 208 

• Email address updates to enquires@bendigocarclub.com.au 

For all your competition licence needs go to www.motorsport.org.au 

 

 



Bendigo Car Club Office Bearers 2021-2022 
 

President:                                       Craig Button  
Vice President:                              Darden Brown  
Secretary                                        Chris Gill-Symons 
Assist Secretary                            Chris Hume 
Treasurer:                                      Glenyce Holt-Coombs 
Assist Treasurer          Chris Gill-Symons 
Membership Sec:                          Jacqui Caroll 
Property Officer:                            Matthew Coombs 
CAMS Delegate:                             Craig Button / Lesley Smart 
Regular Members:                         Jim Coombs, Kevin Symons 
                                                        David Mogyorossy, Tony Stokes 
  
Facilities Maintenance Coordinator Jim Coombs 0434 769 910 

 

BCC Event Contact List 
 

Event Type  Contact  
Motorkhana  Brian Shanahan  
Khanacross / Autocross  Mick Elvey  
Rally  Murray MacKenzie / 

Tony Moore  
Off Road  Craig Button / Jim 

Coombs / Ken Holt  
Bitumen Sprints / Circuit  Roger Hall  
Officiating  Peter Valentine / Lesley 

Smart  
Vic Roads Club Permit 
Scheme  

John Hardiman / John 
Orr / Mick Elvey / Craig 
Button  

 


